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CITY COUNCIL 
22 JULY 2013

 
 
CABINET MINUTE 15 OF 18 JUNE 2013 

CORPORATE PLAN 2013/14 - 2016/17   

The Chief Executive submitted a report on the draft Corporate Plan 2013/14 – 2016/17.   
 
Councillor Evans (Council Leader) presented the proposals which – 
 

● set out a clear vision for the council to become a ‘Brilliant 
Cooperative Council’ with four cooperative values that the council 
was democratic; responsible; fair and a partner; 

● reaffirmed the council’s commitment to the city vision and the 
proposed four objectives to be a pioneering, growing, caring and 
confident city.  

  
The Corporate Plan 2013/14 to 2016/17 had been considered by the Cooperative Scrutiny Board 
on 29 May 2013 who had unanimously supported the plan.   
 
Councillor Evans thanked the Cabinet for their hard work in creating the plan.  He also thanked 
the council’s partners for signing up to support the objectives; Giles Perritt (Head of Policy, 
Performance and Partnerships) and Mark Grimley (Assistant Director for HR and Organisational 
Development) and their teams; scrutiny and the corporate and senior management teams for their 
work.        
 
The Chief Executive also reported that the Medium Term Financial Plan was being developed 
which would sit alongside the Corporate Plan and identify the resources to enable delivery of the 
plan.  A quarterly monitoring report would be presented to measure the progress.  Officers could 
also now begin work on service planning. 
 
Alternative options considered and reasons for the decision – 
 
As set out in the report.  
 
The City Council is Recommended to adopt the Corporate Plan 2013/14 – 2016/17. 

                          ______________________________________________ 

Note: 

The full report in connection with this minute is available on the website 

www.plymouth.gov.uk/democracy 

or by contacting Democratic Support on 01752 304867 

 


